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This year we decided to renew  BCAC sponsorship/support of the
SHOALHAVEN YOUTH ORCHESTRA, which is now in its tenth year

of operations.

At a ceremony following a music workshop in the Riversdale Centre at
Bundanon, on the Shoalhaven River, our Val McMahon presented a

sponsorship to the SYO to part fund the weekend workshop during 20/21
February.

Riversdale: SYO music director Jacqui Hitchcock and manager Sarah Turvey accept a
sponsorship cheque from Val McMahon for the BCAC.
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